
From: Devcon Team <000000000000000000 >  
Sent: 06 September 2022 16:16 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: S62A/22/0006 Berden Hall Farm, Ginns Road 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 Thank you for consulting Thames Water on this planning application. Having reviewed the details, 
we have no comments to make at this time. 

Should the details of the application change, we would welcome the opportunity to be re-consulted. 

 
Lauren Underwood 
Developer Services – Development Planner 
0000000000000 
000000000000000000000000 
  
Maple Lodge STW, Denham Way, Rickmansworth, WD3 9SQ 
Find us online at  
  

           
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdevelopers.thameswater.co.uk%2FDeveloping-a-large-site%2FPlanning-your-development%2FWater-and-wastewater-capacity&data=05%7C01%7Csection62a%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C1997d26c50404e0c8e6608da901ac022%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C637980741827461921%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sPzEKQfCieHJy1nWp%2Fq87rRIOByjzSC6AxHCBiNKZBU%3D&reserved=0

